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In reply please quote: 
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File Number: ADF2017/119176 

Dear  

Freedom of Information (FOi) request- Access Decision 

On 8 November 2017, the Department of Home Affairs (the Department) received a request for 

access to document under the Freedom of Information Act 1982 (the FOi Act). 

On 20 December 2017 the Home Affairs Portfolio, including the Department of Home Affairs, was 

formally established. The Department of Home Affairs includes the entirety of the Department of 

Immigration and Border Protection, the Australian Border Force and the Office of Transport 

Security from within the Department of Infrastructure and Regional Development. It also includes 

specific functions from the Attorney-General's Department, the Department of Social Services 

and the Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet. 

As such a decision has now been made on your request by the Department of Home Affairs. 

The purpose of this letter is to provide you with a decision on your request for access under the 

FOi Act. 

1 Scope of request 

You have requested access to the following document: 

"The name(s) of any individuals nominated by the Tasmanian Government for a 

significant investor visa since April, 2014. 

As well as whether an EOI and/or application has been lodged by each nominee, 

and whether a Visa has been granted for each nominee." 

2 Authority to make decision 

I am an officer authorised under section 23 of the FOi Act to make decisions in respect of 

requests to access document or to amend or annotate records. 
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